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NOTES FROM THE BOARD

Volunteers Needed!
 

 

The Concord Players are always looking for new volunteers to help in areas of construction, lights, sound, 
costumes, hair and makeup. We will train you if you would like to learn, or if you have experience then we will 
work together. Either way it will be a lot of fun. Call us at 978-369-2990 and leave a message in the general 
mailbox. We look forward to hearing from you.

Other News:

Lisa Astbury and Faith Pelletier have founded a new community theater project in Chelmsford that will 
incorporate adult and childrens’ theater of all kinds in that area. The name of the company is Chelmsford 
Theatre Works. They will have a website and email address soon – but until then, for more information please 
email Lisa at: lisaraspberry@hotmail.com 

The Concord Players welcome our new Secretary, 
Joanne Hines, and our new Newsletter Editor, Bob 
Runck, who begin their terms on July 1, 2008. 
Welcome aboard, Joanne and Bob! 

Jay Newlon, Vice President of Operations, is a new 
member of the executive board, and Chuck Holleman 
has joined the executive committee as Treasurer.

Lida McGirr reported that Concord Players had fun 
at the EMACT Festival performing Dorothy Parker 
Revived, and are now planning to perform Dorothy 
Parker Revived in late July 2008 at a group in western 
Massachusetts. 

Jay Newlon as Riff admonishes Casey Woodard as 
Anybodys. Behind them are Casey Preston, Jake O’Hara 
and Chris LeVan from last year’s production of West Side 
Story.

The box office manager is looking for an assistant to 
help with ticket sales. If interested, please contact The 
Concord Players at 978-369-2990.

Archived Newsletters

http://concordplayers.org/Newsletter/archives.html


Auditions for Hay Fever will be held on August 23, 4–7:30 p.m., and August 24, 2–5 p.m,. at 51 Walden 
St., Concord. Callbacks August 24th from 6–9 p.m. Auditions will be open, with readings from the script; no 
monologues. Production dates November 7, 8, 14, 15, 16, 21, and 22. Scripts available at the Main Library in 
Concord center and the Fowler Branch Library in West Concord. Email questions to Cheri_Fletcher@hotmail.
com or Mickeycoburn@earthlink.net For character details, consult the Concord Players website,  http://www.
concordplayers.org  

Special Invitation From Our Webmaster, Rik Pierce:

Ten years ago, Concord Players’ faithful member Peggy Elliott said to me: “Rik, You know about this stuff. 
Do you think you might be able to put our auditions for Oklahoma! on the Internet?” Thus began  http://www.
concordplayers.org  

When I started I knew nothing about how to code html. But I learned by doing. For ten years I have been 
delighted to maintain and improve the web site. So while I continue to enjoy working on it, I believe it is time 
to make the transition to another webmaster who can come up to speed on the content and the coding. If you are 
interested, please contact me at RikP@pobox.com

Casting News:

Ronny Pompeo has been cast in both of Turtle Lane Playhouse’s next two productions: as Whizzer in 
“Falsettos,” and as Rapunzel’s Prince in “Into The Woods”. Congratulations, Ronny!

Bob Runck has been cast as Oliver Blayds in The Truth About Blayds, by A. A. Milne, at The Footlight Club in 
Jamaica Plain, performing on August 15, 16, and 17.

Visit the website at  http://www.concordplayers.org  
or call 978.369.2990, mailbox 1, with questions. 

Deadline for this newsletter is the third Friday of the month. 
The next newsletter will appear in September. 

Send us your news at news@concordplayers.org


